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Supporters of Metro Ministries Global Prayer:                                      Jan 2024 

  Thank you for your consistent monthly and yearly support 

during 2023 in the ministry transition to Metro Ministries Global Prayer. 

We are in awe of you who pray and support this ministry in the way you 

have for many years. God is so faithful to us and to you as you support 

missions. 

 The last Sunday of the year we 

were privileged to hear Evangelist 

Joe Oden, National Prayer Center Di-

rector with the Assemblies of God at 

his dad’s home church here in Mo-

bile. What anointed words of wisdom 

and challenge as Evangelist Joe en-

couraged us all to not only pray in the 

New Year but ask God for an awaken-

ing within us, the CHURCH and a 

drawing of the lost to Jesus.  

That sums up what Pastor Bill and Cheryl plan to 

do in the New Year as doors open for us to travel 

stateside and overseas taking Prayer Task Force 

Teams to missionary and ministry leaders. 

Thank you for standing with us. We hold you in our 

prayers and ask you to do the same for us as we 

move forward.  

Bill and Cheryl Gray, Missionaries 

 

Metro Ministries Global Prayer 

You will show me the path of life; In Your presence is fullness of joy; at Your right 

hand are pleasures forever more.” Psalm 16:11 

Bobby, Joe and Noah Oden; 3 generations 

of prayer warriors were an encourage-

ment to us 


